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Visitor Demographics 2020 

MONTH Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday TotalTotalTotalTotal        WebsiteWebsiteWebsiteWebsite        FacebookFacebookFacebookFacebook    

January 8 14 8 21 24 7 82  357  1,743  

February 18 10 11 6 70 21 136  350  1,744 

March 3 11 6 63 12 7 102  261  1,746 

April 0 0 0 0 0 0 0  261  1.804 

May 0 0 0 0 0 0 0  194  1,748 

June 10 16 4 17 2 closed 49  226  1,766 

July 6 10 19 8 8 Closed 51  211  1,842 

August            

September            

October            

November            

December            

YEAR TO DATE 45 61 48 107 115 35 420  

 
        *Sunday   

Visitors Signing Guest Book came from: 

Following Social Distancing principles the Guest Registration book is not available for visitors to sign at this time. 

Visitors shared they were from the following areas:  Las Vegas, Kentucky, Michigan, Marion, Orangeburg, Olanta, Myrtle Beach, 

Florence and Hartsville.  Including, 1 Zoom Tour for a group of 12 from Hartsville. 

     

Museum News: 

• July 3rd the museum was featured on scnow.com with an article written by Ardie Arvidson, “Swamp Fox Quilters 2020 

Challenge is on display at the Hartsville Museum.” 

• Matt Winburn has designed a World Travel exhibit, located at the Key, featuring unique items related to travel from our 

museum collections. 

• New on display at the museum:  African American Heritage exhibit expands with newly acquired Prof. H. H. Butler artifacts 

including Prof. Butlers desk and chair, typewriter, 1914-1915 School Register Book and more. 

• Recent Donation:  Rebecca Ward donated a 1965 Underwood Forum electric typewriter given to her mother from           

Dr. Bannister. 

• New Museum Hours: 

     Monday – Friday (Closed on Saturdays) 

     10:00 - 12:00 Senior Citizens 

     12:00 - 4:00 General Public  




